
Hey Teens – You’re busy, and life keeps getting busier. 

Are You Living a Life in Christ?

This first-ever online retreat 
is being hosted by His Grace, 
Bishop Paul in Chicago.

Youth at the four retreat locations  
will chat with Bishop Paul via  
video conferencing about prayer  
and keeping Jesus Christ at the 
center of your life.

His Grace will also answer your 
questions about our Orthodox 
Faith and hear why you want to  
live a Life in Christ. 

This diocesan youth retreat is open to all  
Diocese of the Midwest 6th  - 12th grade 
students in the Diocese of the Midwest.

St. Innocent Church
Olmsted Falls, OH

Holy Trinity Church
Overland Park, KS

St. Luke’s Church
Palos Hills, IL

St. Mary’s Cathedral
Minneapolis, MN

Join our diocesan hierarch, Bishop Paul, and other teens from across the  
Midwest for a virtual youth discussion and overnight retreat to strengthen your 
Life in Christ!

Friday, October 27 - Saturday, October 28, 2017
The retreat begins at 7 p.m. local time, Friday, Oct. 27.

Two online sessions with Bishop Paul 
will begin at 7:30 pm and 9 pm CT.

The overnight retreat will conclude 
at 9 a.m. on Saturday, October 28 

with prayers and breakfast.

Register by Oct. 15 at 
domoca.org/youthretreat2017.html

Questions? email Fr Benjamin Tucci at frbentucci@gmail.com


